
GULF HARBOUR MARINA AGM 
 
Hello Berth Holders, 
Due to Covid there is a Zoom ( video ) version of the Marina AGM Wed 22nd Sept, you can choose a Proxy 
to vote on your behalf. 
the committee will be raising various matters including but not limited to. 

• The Fuel Dock 
• Transparency of OPEX expenses 
• The Marina 2028 refurbishment plan 
• Liveaboard arrangements v Rental returns in a modern context 
• Recognition of the work by the Berthholders Association and a motion to release the Berth Licence 

register and all updates as per the D.O.P. Individual owners can choose to opt out of the DOP 
agreement  by specific request only.  A healthy relationship is in everyone's interests.     

 

Attached click here for the  Official Proxy form with the Berth Holder Association Chairman's details 

included if you wish to use it. 

For the Chairman to be able to vote on your behalf  we need the form filled in correctly and emailed 

correctly by the time stated. 

No Later than 6.30pm Monday  20th September 2021. 

You are welcome to use the postal  details on page 2 as well  

There are no exceptions to these rules. 

 

1. Print and complete a separate form for each berth you own ( email together is fine). 

2. Enter your Name/s in the correct place  

3. Enter your Berth number in the correct place 

4. Sign and Date the Proxy in the correct place 

5. Scan or photograph the form and attached to an email. 

6. Address the email to " agm@nz.gt.com" and 

    please cc this email to "berthholdersgulfharbour@gmail.com" so we can 

    reconcile with the Auditor who we are voting on behalf of. 

7. Subject heading for email is important  "FAO Audit, GHM Proxy 2021"  

 8. Email body text  

Attention Vanessa Black 

Please find attached my Proxy vote 

Regards   XXXXX 

 

We realise this is not an easy task for some so if you have any questions or need some help please do not 

hesitate to contact me by phone 

Marty Baker  

Secretary GHBHA 

027 2772770 

https://mcusercontent.com/66e84a598e5cec4ff3a3f4172/files/8fd1e7a4-75f8-dcab-6cad-aade3d51e2f9/GHMS_AGM_2021_Official_Proxy_form.pdf


 

Laurence St, Manly, Whangaparaoa 

Mr Tim Holgate Berth No O – 02 (as Chairman Gulf Harbour Berth Holders Assoc.) 



 

 



 

 

 

 


